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Minutes   

(13.00 -14.00, 1st August 2022 Teams) 

1 Welcome and apologies

PD welcomed group and apologies were noted 

2 Minutes and actions from last meeting

Minutes approved as a true record of our last meeting

3 Matters arising from last meeting

None noted

4  Declarations of conflict of interest

None noted 

5 Applications for discussion

OX154 Revise and resubmit 

OX167 Revise and resubmit. 

OX309 Revise and resubmit. 

Applications approved 

OX164  

Attending:, Rebecca Harmston, Jennifer Camaradou, Hui Guo, Koen Pouwels, Tom Ranger, 
Brian McMillan (deputy chair), Paul Aveyard, Rebekah Burrow, Andrew Snelling, Koen 
Pouwels 

Apologies: Julia Hippisley-Cox, Allison Hirst, Polly Kerr, Claire Meadows, Madhurima Bhadra

Chair: Paula Dhiman



2

6 Amendments approved

OX128  

7 Feedback since last meeting

OX100 Common protocol for validation of the QCOVID algorithm across the 
four UK nations - PubMed (nih.gov)

OX115 Temporality of body mass index, blood tests, comorbidities and 
medication use as early markers for pancreatic ductal adenocarcinoma 
(PDAC): a nested case-control study - PubMed (nih.gov) 

OX1 Identifying key signs of motor neurone disease in primary care: a nested 
case-control study using the QResearch database - PubMed (nih.gov) 

OX107 Associations of BMI with COVID-19 vaccine uptake, vaccine 
effectiveness, and risk of severe COVID-19 outcomes after vaccination in 
England: a population-based cohort study - PubMed (nih.gov)

8 Honoraria payments

A member of the committee remarked that the payments may have gone 
through, however, she is going to confirm. Secretary will send an email 
summarising progress and it should come this week. 

A member of the committee confirmed that the duration of appointment to the 
scientific committee is two years in the first instance and can be extended for 
another term of 1 year 

9 AOB

A member of the committee asked if some of the future meetings of the SC 
may be held in person. She says that it would be a nice change. Others 
agreed we should investigate. 

Date of next meeting – 1st September 1.00pm – 2.00pm 


